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Supplemental Contract Canal St  
 
The Town has been working with BF&S to acquire right of way vs entire parcels 
associated with the downtown.  This has included new appraisals as well as some 
additional engineering to help move some utility resources closer together to prevent 
the need to acquire homes for the downtown project.  Since we started some homes 
have been acquired so the services provided in this document are a not to exceed price 
and if the purchasing agents are not working on a parcel the town will not see a bill.  
 
We have notified homeowners that our purchase offers for the entire properties have 
been rescinded but that the town is willing to discuss those offers, while new offers have 
been made based upon the value of the right of way needed for the project.   
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